
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

The sun is shining, the clocks go forward this weekend and I had so many wonderful 
certificates to give to the children in our awards assemblies this week. A huge well done to 
all the children in Year 5 who have received their handwriting pen and pen licence today. 
I have to say a special well done to Carter in Year 5 because he danced all the way to the 
front of the hall to receive his certificate and pen. We all loved Carter’s reaction and 
enthusiasm, what a star!  
 
Miss Jones from Year 1 will be finishing on Monday to start her maternity leave. 
We wish her all the happiness for when her baby girl arrives.  

 
Our Sports Day for Nursery and Reception is on the afternoon of Thursday 3rd July at 1:45pm. On Wednesday 
25th June Years 1 - 3 children have their Sports Day in the morning and years 4 - 6 in the afternoon. If the 
weather is poor, the back up day is Tuesday 1st July. Please can you save the dates in you're diaries. 
 
Class Photo’s proof’s have been sent home today, if you haven’t received yours today it will go home 
Monday. The deadline to place your order though school is Thursday 3rd April.  
 
Sprint disco, 10th April Celebrate the end of term at the PTA Spring Disco, at the Jaguar Sports and Social 
Club. All funds raised will help buy outdoor play and learning equipment. Get your tickets from https://www.pta
-events.co.uk/allesleypta. £3.75 each, under 3s free. 
 
Summer fete, Saturday 12th July Stall holders wanted! We are looking for local businesses, charities and 
hobbyists for the summer fete 'market place'. Our fete is part of Allesley Festival so a brilliant opportunity to 
sell products, promote a cause - and help raise funds for the Allesley Primary School. Stall pitches cost £35 or 
£20. To book a pitch please complete our Expression of interest form: https://forms.gle/SY3A8LSHPmriTYUs5 
 
Have a lovely Mothers day weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 28/03/2024 

  New Squirrels Group!  ️ 
  
Exciting news! There’s a brand-new Squirrels group at 1st Coventry Scouts – a fun, ad-
venturous program for children aged 4-5 years! 
  

✨ What’s in store?   Fun activities & games   Outdoor adventures   Making 

new friends   Crafting & creativity  

  Starts: Monday, 26th April ⏰ When: Every Monday during term time, 4-

5pm  Where: 1st Coventry  
 Washbrook Lane, Allesley Coventry, West Midlands CV5 9FG 
Come and be part of something special! To sign up or find out more, email us 
at 1stcovassist@gmail.com. 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2NKj_gOLi1XI7ZBzDpJIsWR56HCsjjusw8L8gMXTQslq3SjPqmOGol4fY_aem_zoFhgvtGZjKksNhWohEt7A
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/allesleypta?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2NKj_gOLi1XI7ZBzDpJIsWR56HCsjjusw8L8gMXTQslq3SjPqmOGol4fY_aem_zoFhgvtGZjKksNhWohEt7A
https://forms.gle/SY3A8LSHPmriTYUs5
mailto:1stcovassist@gmail.com


 

 
 



 

 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  17th – 
21st March 2025 

Highest Reception Miss 
Dunn’s class 99.00% 

Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.56! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 
Being a Mother is 
going through life 
with your heart 

outside your body.  

Praise I Year 5       Anthonia O Year 2 

Rhys P Year 1     Maxwell C Nursery  

Mabel H Year 2       Harvey B Reception 

Daisy F Nursery       Alice F Year 3  

Aneshka F Year 3  

Year 1 Superworm by Julia Donaldson recommended by Sasha  

Year 2 The worlds worst children by David Walliams  recommended by Orla 
Year 3  The diary of a wimpy kid– No brainer by Jeff Kinney recommended by Romeo 

Year 4 The Catastrophic Friendship Fails of Lottie Brooks by Katie Kirby recommended by Iris  
Year 5 Big Nate flips out by Linclln Peirce recommended by Sam    

Year 6 Rapkid by MC Grammar recommended by Dhyan 
 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker  
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



This week in 
Year 1 R.E the 
children were 
learning about 
the reason why 
Christians 
celebrated 
easter and why 
Jesus was there 
"saviour".  

Our Reception 
children have 
been learning 
about spring! 
We went for a 
spring walk 
around school 
to spot all 
various signs 
spring.  

In Nursery we planted some flower bulbs. We talked about them 
needing water and sunshine to grow. We then set up a planting and 
growing tray for the children to use independently. 

In Year 3 we 
have been 
working hard 
on our tennis 
skills. We have 
been learning 
how to control 
the ball. Over 
the last few 
weeks, we have 
really improved 
our skills. Mr 
Barker is very 
impressed. 

Celebrating our week  

We have been revisiting 
past spelling rules in Year 
5 this week and playing whack
-a-mole as part of our spelling 
practice. Top score was 15!  

Year 4 re-enacted a Nordic invasion with the 
Vikings invading a monastery, stealing all the 
valuables and jewels and capturing the poor, 
unsuspecting monks to be taken back to their 
longboats and used as slaves.  What a mean 
bunch they were!  

Year 6 have      
experimented with 
paint techniques 
drawing upon   
analysis of John 
Sargeant, Paula 
Rego and Fiona 
Rae's techniques. 
They created art 
that conveyed a 
message or        
reflected a story 
from their life. 
They had some 
very powerful 
things to say and 
it was lovely to 
hear and watch 
them work.  

In Year 2 we played class bingo to find out which children are 
similar. It was lots of fun!  


